There should be a lot more people "pitching in" when the Pitch-In Ontario Campaign takes place May 1-

There will be 50 per cent more Pitch-In bags available to schools and community groups participating in the province-wide clean-up project.

The increase is the result of the sponsorship of NOVA and Polysar which are providing photodegradable bags to Pitch-In.

makes the plastic bags photo- in Ontario.

degradable. Pitch-In co-ordinators have distributed more than 10,000 comprehensive information packs to schools, Scouts, Guides, Chambers of Commerce, local government and many community-based organizations to make them aware of the campaign.

"Each kit contains colourful posters, suggestions for projects, a newsletter and a host of other information materials," said Jack Craik, president of the Ontario The Pitch-In bags will include a Federation of Anglers and Hunters, formation packages should contact additive "Ecolyte" which sponsors of the Pitch-In campaign

The packages contain order forms for the special garbage bags.

"I urge all participating groups to return the order form for garbage bags promptly and well before March 31," Mrs. Craik said.

Last year more than 400 volunteer groups had to be disappointed as supplies of bags ran out. This year, however, it is hoped all who apply will receive at least some of the new bags.

Those who have not received in-Pitch-In Ontario, 6 Adelaide St. E., Toronto, Ontario, M5C 1H6.



Happy 85th

paid a special visit to Marion Eves on her 85th mayor presented the long-time Milton resident with a certificate of congratulations from the town. Mrs. Eves of Lydia Ave, is well known for her talent for making crafts.

Happy Birthday

Ethel

FREE ADULT ONLY CLASSES

in Business and Computer Subjects at E.C.Drury High School during the day

Are you interested in learning about up-to-date secretarial skills, word processing, computers, business English, accounting and other business subjects?

If you are interested in any of these courses with. FREE TUITION, come to Drury's Business Department

OPEN HOUSE

Thursday, January 26, 1989

Presentation at 9:30 a.m.

followed by tour, questions and discussion. For more information Phone 878-0575 and speak with Ray Watson, Director of Business Education.

Happy Birthday Grandma



Don't Look Shifty We Know You're 501



Love from All of Us



